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Quota International of Fort Lauderdale 

The Chatterbox – April 2017 
 
 
 

 
2016 – 2017 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President, Denese Edsall 

Cell Phone: (954) 242-1015 

Email: dened62431@bellsouth.net 

 

Vice President, Sheila Morris 

Cell Phone: (954) 614-6550 

Email: samatwm@aol.com 

 

Secretary, Mindy Edsall 

Cell Phone: (954) 319-2953 

Email: mindy.rosenthal@icloud.com 

 

Treasurer, Kim Brodsky 

Cell Phone: (954) 695-9784 

Email: kbrodsky@broward.edu 

 

Director, Emily McCrater 

Cell Phone: (954) 400-9687 

Email: ekmnfla2@aol.com 

 

Director, Nan Mercer 

Cell Phone: (954) 776-9010 

Email: nanmercer@bellsouth.net 

 
 

WEBSITE 
 

http://orgsites.com/fl/quotafortlauderdale/index.html 

 
 

FACEBOOK 
 

www.facebook.com/QuotaInternationalOfFortLauderdale 

 

 

 

 

 

 
QI of Fort Lauderdale will be 60 years old on May 11th, 
so be prepared to celebrate at our meeting on May 2nd!  
Not only will that be a very special celebration, we will be 
installing our 2017-18 officers, as well as initiating 
another new member – Nancy Pierce! 
 
 

NEW MEMBER! 

We welcomed a new member at the April 4th 
meeting.  Jo Anderson, a friend of President Denese, 
has attended several meetings and is excited about 
joining Quota.  This brings our membership count to 
23.  Membership Chair Nan Mercer performed the 
initiation ceremony.  
 

 
Nan Mercer, Denese Edsall, Jo Anderson 
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Fort Lauderdale Quotarians thoroughly enjoyed attending 

QI of Plantation’s annual luncheon and fashion show on 

April 8th.  After working so hard on our own fashion show 

two weeks earlier, it was wonderful to relax and visit with 

old friends.  Girls from QI of Coral Springs Parkland were 

also there.  It was great, too, to see Past Governor Nan 

Winterstein, who drove down from the Sanford area. 

 

 

 
Elizabeth Dittmar and Carol Zeber 

 

 

 
Kim Brodsky, Mindy and Denese Edsall, Jo Anderson 

 

 

 

 

A note from Quota 

International President-Elect 
 

Thank you for sharing 

your Chatterbox.  Keep 

on sharing your 

interesting updates 

because I truly enjoy 

learning more about your activities. 
 

Regards!  
 

Emilie Simon  
 
 
 
DON’T FORGET … 
 
MAY RAFFLE BASKET … 
 

JACKIE RULE! 
 
  
 

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
Kim Brodsky   May 8 

 
 

 

Plantation 

Fashion Show 
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 PACE CENTER FOR GIRLS 

Pace Center for girls was established in 1992 to 
provide at-risk girls and young women (ages 11-
17) an opportunity for a better future. 

Quotarians, Laura Capolino, Nan Mercer and 
Dorothy Seibert visited PACE to see the operation 
and were most impressed. 
 

About 85 girls attend PACE Center in Broward 
County attending free classes and receiving 
counseling.  These girls many times come from 
unstable families. 

 
Girls are given goals and earn incentive points 
(beads), with which they may participate in an 
auction to win items from the “Incentive 
Cabinet.” 


